Qepublic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION V - BICOL

21 Feb 2025

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. (253 s 2025

NEW OFFICE ADDRESS OF DMW REGIONAL OFFICE NO.V

To H Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Division/Section/Unit Heads of this Office
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a letter dated February 6, 2025, from Atty. Jeena P. Paclibar-
Laceda, Regional Director of the Department of Migrant Workers Regional Office No.
V. This letter pertains to the relocation of the DMW office to its new address located
on the 3 Floor, E. Chan Bldg., Alternate Road, Legazpi City (in front of Kim's Bowl),
effective January 2, 2025.

2. The Office of the Regional Director (ORD), Migrant Workers Protection Division
(MWPTD), Welfare Reintegration Services Division (WRSD), and Finance and
Administrative Division (FAD) are housed in the new office.

3. Please note that the Migrant Workers Processing Division {MWPSD_] will
continue to operate on the 4t Floor of Ayala Malls, Legazpi City to ensure continued
service to clients.

4. For all official communications, please use the new address or contact via
email at legaspi@dmw.gov.ph. You can also reach the office at the following hotlines:
0994-639-1897 or 0946-041-9822.

S. For information and guidance.
/N GILBERT T.RADSAD
Regional Director -
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March 4, 2025

To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
SDO Personnel
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

For information and guidance.

CECILE C. FERRO‘&(
Assistant Schools Pivision Superintendent
Officey-in-Charge
Office of the Schoo¥s Division Superintendent
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February 06, 2025

MR. GILBERT T. SADSAD, CESO Il
Regional Director

Department of Education

Legazpi City, Albay

Subject: New Office Address of DMW Regional Office No. V

Dear Dir, Sadsad:
Greetings!

Please be informed that effective January 2, 2025, the Department of Migrant Workers
Regional Office No. V has relocated to its new office at 3" Floor, E. Chan Bldg.,
Alternate Road, Legazpi City (in front of Kim's Bowl). The Office of the Regional
Director (ORD), Migrant Workers Protection Division (MWPTD), Welfare Reintegration
Services Division (WRSD) and Finance & Administrative Division (FAD) are housed
in the new office while the Migrant Workers Processing Division (MWPSD) s still at 4
Floor, Ayala Malls, Legazpi City to readily cater to our clients.

For our partnerships intended to our Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWSs) and their
families, all official communications from your good office can be sent to the
aforementioned address. You can also reach us via legaspi@dmw.gov.ph or through
our hotlines, 0994-639-1897, 0946-041-9822.

Thank you and best regards.

Very truly youys,
D) e Oy
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